Letter for the Bulgarian Stock Exchange

    Dear Mr. President,

    The Moldavian Stock Exchange (MSE) was created in 1994 as the main and unique capital market of the republic of Moldova and activates as a non-commercial organization. From the begining of its founding the MSE was planned as a modern and elective market of trading with the securities of leading companies, that exist in the economy of the Republic of Moldova and fulfill the criterias of transparency and liquidity, required while making transactions on the regulated market. MSE disposes completely the integrated and automated technical platform, which presents to market participants the traditional stock exchange services, as: including securities in the stock exchange listing, trading with securities, market supervision and also accounting and interpayments services.


For the last ten years world stock exchanges underwent changes thankful to technological progress, to appearence of new emerging markets  and   EU  expansion. Financial markets were the first which accepted these changes and last years has appeared evident tendency of colaboration extension and deepening, between foreign capital markets in multilateral and bilateral ways. 


Nowadays the  globalization process is moving very fast in the world economy. Financial markets are developing more correlated to each other than 10 years ago. World informational infrastructure development allows potential investors to take very fast the necessary decisions, which finally influences markets’ liquidity and economy’s level of development. In such a manner the experience of other stock exchanges and organisations that consolidate them becomes very valuable.

    We have a certain communication experience and access to information taking into consideration that the stock exchanges of our countries represent the Members of the Federation of Euro-Asian Stock Exchanges (FEAS), that joins 39 stock exchanges and financial organisations of the countries of Europe and Asia. Besides, our country has taken the course of the integration in the European Union, and according to this we suggest to look through the new methods of cooperation between our stock exchanges. 

        The Moldavian stock exchange is situated on a new level of its development. According to  the business relations historically arranged between our countries and resulted from the common transition to the market economy, we would like You to analize our offer to sign this kind of Memorandum between the Stock Exchanges of our countries, that would mention and open the possible ways of cooperation on an upper and more profound level. At once we present you a draft project of  MoU (file is attached to this letter).

    In conclusion we would like to express our hope, that you will accept our offer and will consider the conclusion of the Memorandum a way of supporting Your efforts and ours to maintain local and international investors in the capital markets of Bulgaria and  Republic of Moldova.

    Yours faithfully,

    Corneliu Dodu (Mr.)

    President of the Moldavian Stock Exchange 

